Meadow Wood Elementary 
CIT Meeting – 
March 27, 2025
Minutes
	Members Present:
	Lynne Barry, Tabitha Pena, Kammy Armijo, Sarah Ontko, Jessica Leonard, Pam McGinnis, Dominique Holland, Kate Zuelke, Evelyn Medrano, Samuel Stell, Kristin Henning, Kerri Parkison, Pamela Ferworn, Ashley May

	Members Absent:

	Justin Kelly, Becky Osborn Romie Jimenez-Garza, Kristine Bennett

	Meeting was called to order by: Lynne Barry 
	· Mrs. Barry reviewed PSTAAR data.  She explained that all 3rd-5th teachers were given a planning day to analyze data and plan for the time from now until STAAR.  Concerning areas are 3rd grade math and 5th grade science.
· 2025-2026 staffing update was given.  There have been a few changes since the preliminary report.  We will have seven added positions – these are: 2nd grade teacher, 5th grade teacher, Resource teacher, STEM lab (PTA funded), Medically Fragile/Life Skills para, front desk, and ESL para.  In addition, due to retirements/resignations/internal movements, we will need to hire for 1st grade, music, resource, 5th grade language arts, 4th grade science/social studies, and ADA/Registrar.  Mrs. Barry explained that 4 positions have already been filled – we are waiting on confirmation from HR.  All of the positions, including the para positions, are full time positions.  
· A question was asked about who was on the 3rd/4th/5th grade teams.  Until all teachers are hired, Mrs. Barry isn’t able to commit to saying who is on each team.  However, third grade will have 2 teams of 2 (math/science and language arts/social studies) and fourth and fifth grades will have 2 teams of 3 (math, language arts and science/social studies).
· Ms. Ferworn explained the upcoming school bond and invited members of the CIT to attend one of the informational meetings regarding the bond.
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